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Directors
December 27, 2005

METAIRIE, La., Dec 27, 2005 /PRNewswire-FirstCall via COMTEX News Network/ -- Newpark Resources, Inc. (NYSE: NR) today
announced that Gary Warren has joined its Board of Directors. Mr. Warren has spent the past 33 years in various management
and executive positions in the oilfield services industry and recently retired from Weatherford International, Ltd., where he served
as Senior Vice President and President of the Drilling and Well Services Division for the past six years.

Newpark Resources, Inc. is a provider of drilling fluids, environmental waste treatment solutions, and temporary work sites and
access roads for oilfield and other commercial markets.
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